
Dates to Remember

Team Rosters Announced - August 17 by 9:00pm

Please visit the www.saltlakesonics.com/results to view the 2020-

2021 fall and winter tryout results or follow our social media pages for

announcement of tryout results being posted. 

Confirm Players Spot - August 21 by 9:00pm
To confirm your players spot please click the button below to complete the

"Confirm Spot" survey. This survey will ask you for your players name,

grade, and preferred practice day and time.

Club Registration Open - August 16 by 9:00pm
Club registration is MANDATORY for ALL Salt Lake Sonics players.

Please be sure to complete this prior to the registration deadline of

September 16th by 11:59pm. If you register after this date a late

fee of $10.00 will be added to the Commitment Fee.

Club Information Video posted - August 22nd by
6:00pm
Due to COVID-19 we will not have out traditional in person "Parent

Meeting" instead we will be posting a information video and slide deck

for parents to view. If you have questions please reach out to us.

Late Registration will end on September 20th

Questions? Contact Jasmine Walton at
admin@saltlakesonics.com or call/text

801-608-6605

Practice Schedule Released - August 26 by 9:00pm
The practice and game schedule will be available via the SportsEngine app

(SE). Please have this downloaded prior to August 26th. Team Pages will be

visible by August 22nd by 9:00pm. SportsEnginge will be the primary

communication for coaches and to notify about ANY schedule changes. If you

need help with the SE please contact Jasmine Walton.

Last day to register w/o late fee 9/16. Registration ends 9/20

First Payment Due - September 22
Please remember all payment need to be taken electronically. If you require

payment arrangements please contact Jasmine Walton ASAP. We know these

are strange times and want to help as best we can. 



General Information

AAU Membership: $14.00 (Bought through aausports.org) 

Commitment: $30.00 (One-time fee, due at registration)

Uniform Fee Option 1 $165.00 (Uniform, shooting shirt, backpack, Socks, and practice jersey)

Uniform Fee Option 2: $170.00 (Uniform, shooting shirt, backpack, Socks, practice jersey, and mask)

Club Fee: $100.00 Per month (Gym, Coaching, and Admin fee)

Tournament, league, and Travel fee(s) are paid separately per tournament or league. Payment

Plans will be available upon request. 

REGISTRATION 

To be eligible to play for the Sonics parents must complete the online registration process via

the Salt Lake Soncis website (saltlakesonics.com). This process will collect player information,

parent information, consent and waiver forms, allow parents to setup payment plan, select the

committed seasons for player,  and order their players uniforms.

Questions? Contact Jasmine Walton at
admin@saltlakesonics.com or call/text

801-608-6605

TRYOUT

To join a Salt Lake Sonics a tryout must be had either

during our annual tryouts in August or March (high school

only) or by attending a scheduled practice.  

PAYMENT PLAN 

During registration you will have the option to select if you would like to be on a

payment plan for your players monthly club fee. If you elect to be on the payment

plan. Every month on 22nd your players club fee will be deducted from the

credit/debit card or bank account that you add.  

FEE WAIVER- $70 .00  CLUB FEE

The Salt Lake Sonics organization doesn't like financial barriers to be the reason for a player

to not join in on the fun therefore we offer a competitive fee waiver option to families that

qualify. Please note, fee waivers can not be combined with any other discount offers. 

To apply for the fee waiver program you will need to request the fee waiver information

sheet from the Director of Operations and apply during the registration process.   

DISCOUNT

Family discount $20.00 off club fee for 2nd player or more. 

Coaching Discount 100% off club fee

Because we strive to be a family first organization we offer a discount to families that have 2 or more

players that participate with us and a discount to parents that volunteer to coach one of our teams. 


